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Attention Health Educators, Social Workers and Counselors

IDENTIFY, STOP AND PREVENT BULLYING

New Mexico Human Rights Projects (nmhrp.org), a nonprofit organization bringing 

successful programs to teachers and students since 1995 addressing the importance  

of respecting differences, is proud to offer another dynamic professional development  

training for Health Educators, Social Workers and Counselors.

Mike Dreiblatt president of Stand Up To Bullying and an outstanding national 

speaker will present a dynamic,practical workshop that will engage and empower 

attendees to replace bullying with more appropriate behavior. 

A former teacher, Mike taught for 16 years in New York City and Vermont.  

He is an expert in bullying and violence prevention, teaching best practices  

and realistic strategies that can be used immediately. 

Some interesting statistics:

•	23% of students in grades 4-6 had been bullied “several times” or more; 20%  

	 had bullied others. 

•	 17% of students in grades 6-10 reported having been bullied “sometimes” or  

	 more, with 8% being bullied once a week. 19% said they had been a bully to  

	 others “sometimes” or more. 

•	Nearly one in five students in an average classroom is experiencing bullying  

	 in some way. The rest of the students, called bystanders, are also affected  

	 by the bullying.

Workshop Details:	 Cultural CEUs from NASW-NM

date:	 Wednesday, October 15, 2014	   time:   7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

location:	 UNM Science & Technology Park 	   fee:	    $85 includes lesson plans, 

	 801 University Blvd, SE		      continental breakfast 

	 1st Floor-East - Rotunda 		      and lunch 

	 Albuquerque, NM 87106 

	 Free parking in structure on Basehart 

Sheriff Dan Houston and the Bernalillo County Sheriff’s Department are proud to 
sponsor a limited number of scholarships to cover substitutes for Health Education  
teachers from schools in Bernalillo County on a first come first served basis.  
Questions: email info@nmhrp.org or call 505-730-1060.

Register NOW - October 6, 2014 by going online at www.nmhrp.org  
and click on Events on the home page.

Thank you so much for the excellent presentation yesterday. I have been to endless  
seminars, and unfortunately it is rare that I have come away with so much practical  
information, and food for thought.			   - Middle School Teacher NJ
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